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CHICAGO, Feb. 21, 2021—Boeing today released the following statement:

"Boeing is actively monitoring recent events related to United Airlines Flight 328. While the NTSB investigation
is ongoing, we recommended suspending operations of the 69 in-service and 59 in-storage 777s powered by
Pratt & Whitney 4000-112 engines until the FAA identifies the appropriate inspection protocol. 

Boeing supports the decision yesterday by the Japan Civil Aviation Bureau, and the FAA’s action today to
suspend operations of 777 aircraft powered by Pratt & Whitney 4000-112 engines. We are working with these
regulators as they take actions while these planes are on the ground and further inspections are conducted by
Pratt & Whitney.

Updates will be provided as more information becomes available."

Contact:
Boeing Communications
media@boeing.com

mailto:media@boeing.com

